

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company



Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield

Newsletter No. 174 *Notices for week commencing* 19th February 2007

Sunday

This Sunday is Bible class as normal. Please note that your Sunday attendance records are now on the notice board in the hall. Please remember, that when we (the staff) are making the decision about who to promote or who to invite to attend trips and activities, we do use these figures to help us make our choices.

Every boy is looked at individually, so boys who have genuine reasons not to attend every Sunday, but who make an effort when they can, and who support the company in every way, would be considered. Where as, those boys who never make an effort, who are seen at home, or in the streets on a Sunday morning and who clearly can't be bothered to support the company may not be considered.

Its food for thought, especially as I am hoping to arrange an Alton Towers trip very soon!!

Football

Well done to the junior football team for winning their 1st game, 8-2. We managed this even though we only had five boys and the 133rd London/3rd Enfield had the full nine. Charlie had his scoring boots on and managed to score 7. He also managed set Pickle up for one. Well done again to Cory, Jake, Raymond, Michael, and Charlie. The seniors were unlucky to lose their first game in two seasons. 4-3 to the 133rd London.

The next senior game is on the 17th of March against the 10th London in the cup quarter final. Then both the Junior and Senior teams are due to play the 10th/11th Enfield on the 24th March. Which for the seniors will probably be a league decider. So can everybody make sure they are there!

There is a 5-a-side football competition for the junior and senior teams this coming Saturday. It is being held after the badminton and volley ball competitions at the same venue. Please sign your name up on the correct sheet on the notice board if you are interested in playing. You will be contacted this week with meeting times.

Competitions

The Volley ball and badminton competitions are being held this Saturday. As I said above, the 5-a-side is happening after these competitions. You can enter all 3 competitions or just 1 if you want. However, to enter the volley ball, we do need a team of 8 or more. Please sign you name up on the correct sheets if you want to take part.

Thursday

There will not be a Thursday club this week.

Camp 2007

The date for Camp 2007 is Saturday 21st July - Saturday 28th July 2007. Please start to get your deposits in now. Just £20 secures you a place.

God Bless and have a good week

Andrew Caddies

Company secretary

From 12 o clock tonight there will only be

21.57 Weeks, or 151 Day's, or 3624 Hours, or 217440 Minutes, or 13046400 Seconds

Till CAMP 2007